

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education National Capital Region DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS Quezon City, Metro Manila



September 1, 2011

MEMORANDUM TO:

Asst. Schools Division Superintendents
Division/District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary Schools Principals
Heads Teachers and Teachers In-Charge

For the information and guidance of all concerned, attached is a letter from Ms. Ma. Alicia S. Bonoan, Regional Director, Department of Social Welfare and Development, Quezon City, re: Retrieval of the Compliance Verification System (CVS) Forms, the contents of which are self-explanatory, for the information and guidance of all concerned.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum to all concerned is desired.

CORAZON C. RUBIO, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

Incl.: As stated

bcc/fas

PAGE 01



Republic of the Philippines

Department of Social Welfare and Development
FIELD OFFICE NCR
388 San Refael Street corner Legarda Street, Manila
felephoni Nes. (932) 734-8647/734-8649; Telefax (832) 734-8641/734-8646/734-8652
6-mail: ncr@dxwd.gov.ph
Vebalte: http://www.dswd.gov.ph/

August 24, 2011

DR. CORAZON C. RUBIO

OIC-asst. Division Superintend相称 Division of City School-Quezbri City San Francisco Compd., Misarhis St. Bago Bantay, Quezon City

Dear Dr. Rubio:

Relative to the implementation of Pantawid Pamilyang Pilipino Program in NCR, we would like to express our deepest apprediation for the support on the distribution and administration of CVS forms in your locality.

In line with our communication letter dated August 4, 2011, we would like to reiterate that the submission and retrieval of abcomplished Compliance Verification System forms of school facilities to assigned City Links / Social Welfare Assistants is on or before September 5 - 7, 2011.

In this regard, may we request for your assistance in ensuring the 100% retrieval of the CVS forms within the timeline as this will be the reference for the July - August 2011 release of cash grants.

Thank you very much and explacting your usual cooperation.

Very truly yours,

MA. ALICIA S. BONDAN Regional Director

Cc. ELENA R. RUIZ OIC- Dir. DepEd-NCR

School Principals